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Good evening Mayor and Councilmembers

My name is Antonio Gutierrez, and I'm a proud east whittierite. I've been a resident of
Whittier for 33 years. 

I am here to express my opinion on Republic services funding. My personal opinion is that we
should not be giving Republic Services additional money to complete their contract. 

I strongly believe we should be utilizing the $139,000 for City services/ city events. I have 3
children who have benefited from multiple programs this city offers and believe these dollars
should be allocated to these programs. 

Thank you.
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